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The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis is pleased 
to announce the winner of our 2014 Youth of the Year 
competition, Alexandrea “Alex” Rucker. Alex was 
selected among several other BGCSTL outstanding youth, 
Jyra Robinson, Jordan Mundy, and Freddie Dugger who 
all displayed exemplary character, leadership, and a 
willingness to serve their Clubs.

As the new Youth of the Year for the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Greater St. Louis, 18-year old Alex is a true example of an 
extraordinary young woman and is being recognized for 
her sound character, leadership skills and willingness to 
give back to the community.

Being named Youth of the 
Year is the highest honor a 
Boys & Girls Club member 
can receive. A premier 
youth recognition program, 
Youth of the Year recognizes 
outstanding contributions 
to a member’s family, 
school, community and 
Boys & Girls Club, as well 
as overcoming personal 
challenges and obstacles. 
Youth of the Year honorees 
are shining examples and 
living proof that great 
futures start at Boys &  
Girls Clubs.

“The Youth of the Year award represents the culmination 
of the personal, academic, social and civic development 
realized by Alex Rucker. We are so proud of all of our Youth 
of the Year participants who took the time to complete 
this challenging and worthwhile process. All possess the 
ability and ambition to be successful leaders,” said Dr. Flint 
Fowler, President, Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis.

Alexandrea “Alex” Rucker is a Senior and has a 3.68 grade 
point average. She has been a member of the Boys & Girls 
Clubs of Greater St. Louis - Herbert Hoover Club since the 
age of 11. Today, Alex is part of the Junior Staff Program 
and works with the younger members in the Education 
department. This experience supports her dream of 
becoming a teacher. 

GREAT FUTURES START HERE: EXCEPTIONAL ST. LOUIS TEEN WINS YOUTH 
OF THE YEAR HONOR FOR BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF GREATER ST. LOUIS

Jyra Robinson, Jordan Mundy, 2014 Youth of the Year - Alex Rucker 
and Freddie Dugger



As part of their 30 year anniversary 

celebration, Lawrence Group, a local 

architectural firm, has reached out 

to thirty organizations, including 

the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. 

Louis, to help them celebrate through 

community service projects. Every 

Monday in April, the employees of 

Lawrence Group hosted fun art and 

science projects with each age group 

at BGCSTL Herbert Hoover Club 

location. We are always looking for 

volunteers, individual or company 

groups. For more information, contact 

Lindsey Lutjens at 314.335.8141.

VOLUNTEER  
HIGHLIGHTMEMBER

SPOTLIGHT

Freddie moved to St. Louis from 
Ohio in 2011, the same year 
he joined the BGCSTL - Adams 
Park Club. He instantly joined 
in by participating in Passport 
to Manhood, CareerLaunch and 
Junior Staff training. He helps 
younger Club members with 
their homework during Power 
Hour, participates in as many 
community service projects as 
time allows, and enjoys giving 
tours to prospective members and 
their families. Freddie became a 
member of our Junior Staff in the 
summer of 2013. He is a sophomore 
with a 3.2 grade point average at 
Cleveland NJROTC where he is the 
starting shooting guard for the Jr. 
Varsity basketball team. In March, 
Freddie was selected as the 2014 
Youth of the Year for the BGCSTL 
Adams Park Club location and 
would like to pursue a degree in 
Business when he attends college.
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JIM BUTLER AUTO GROUP DONATES $10,000 
TO BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF GREATER ST. LOUIS

 

Jim Butler Auto Group has presented BGCSTL a $10,000 donation to 

support programs for our youth members. The support was the result 

of an online campaign/video promotion featuring “a day in the life of a 

car in the service department.” Jim Butler Auto Group encouraged their 

customers to view the YouTube video and they committed to donating 

$10 for each view to the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis, up to a 

maximum of $10,000. The goal was met within the first hour.

Jim Butler, Owner,  
Jim Butler Auto Group
Dr. Flint Fowler, 
President, Boys & Girls 
Clubs of Greater  
St. Louis
Brad Sowers,  
General Manager, 
Jim Butler Auto Group
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GIVESTLDAY MAY 6TH
BGCSTL will be participating in the largest giving event in 

history, GiveSTLDay, on May 6, 2014! GiveSTLDay is a big, 

bold opportunity for our community and one of the newest 

forms of philanthropy: a community-wide, 24-hour online 

fundraising event that motivates individual donors to 

support their favorite charities. We are joining more than 100 

communities across the country and partnering with area 

nonprofits, businesses and community members to raise millions of dollars for the greater good—all on a single 

day through Give Local America.

We’re asking our donors and every person in the community to get behind this effort. Large and small gifts 

will combine for big impact. It’s easy, safe and fun to give! Go to the designated giving website for the day  

(www.givestlday.org), search for “Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis” and give any amount! Join in on this 

community day of giving on May 6, 2014. For more information, contact Angela Rickard at 314.335.8011.

The Women’s Leadership Circle (WLC), the BGCSTL group created to connect area women business and 

community leaders to the mission and vision of the Club, welcomes its new co-chairs; Suzie Spence (board 

member), Rhonda Brandon (BJC) and Leah Stoddard (PNC Bank).  The WLC is also accepting new members! 

Members are responsible for: Fostering public interest in the work of the Boys & Girls Clubs, promoting the 

welfare of children and supporting Club-sponsored events. Benefits of joining include; exclusive invitations 

to Women’s Leadership Circle events, networking, volunteering and social engagement opportunities, the 

quarterly Impact Newsletter, and recognition in annual donor listing. For more information on becoming a 

member, contact Angela Rickard, 314.335.8011.

NEW BROCHURES AVAILABLE  
The new 2014 BGCSTL general information brochure and 2013 Annual Report 

have been published. The full color brochures give information on the Club, its 

programs and information on how to become a member, volunteer or donate. 

The Annual Report highlights the Club successes and impact we are making in 

the lives of our members and kids region wide. To download your own printable 

copy, visit www.bgcstl.org. Or, to receive a printed version, contact Shuntaé 

Shields Ryan, at 314.335.8009.
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BOARD MEMBER MENTIONS
Welcome our newest board member, Nancy Wolfe, Chief of Staff to the President and 
Chief Operating Officer of Monsanto. In this role she supports Monsanto’s President 
and COO across all of his responsibilities and coordinates the activities of the Global 
Business Operations Leadership team in alignment with the strategies and priorities 
of the organization. Currently, Nancy serves on the Board of the Greater Missouri 
Leadership Foundation, a traveling symposium of women leaders from multiple 
industries, academia and government, across the state of Missouri, with the mission 
of educating and inspiring women leaders to make a difference.  Additionally, she 
is a volunteer with Junior Achievement where she helps to educate students about 
workforce readiness, entrepreneurship and financial literacy through experiential, 
hands-on programs.  In 2010, Nancy was recognized by Human Resource Executive 
Magazine as one of HR’s Rising Stars.  

Board Member, Carman Jacob, CEO of NextGen Information Services, Inc. 
has been recognized with the 2014 Enterprising Women of the Year Award 
Winner by Enterprising Women Magazine. The annual tribute recognizes the 
top women entrepreneurs from North America and around the globe, and is 
widely considered one of the most prestigious recognition programs for women 
business owners. To receive the honor, nominees must demonstrate that they 
have fast-growth businesses, mentor or actively support other women and girls 
involved in entrepreneurship, and stand out as leaders in their communities. 
Many of the honorees also serve as leaders in organizations that support the 
growth of women’s entrepreneurship.

CALL FOR MENTORS!
Have you volunteered lately? As you decide which organizations to volunteer 
with this year, we invite you to become a mentor through our Mentor St. 
Louis program. Here’s what some of our mentors are saying about how 
enriching and important this experience is for them:

Tammy (USDA) – “I’ve mentored for 15 years because I love what I do and it 
really makes a difference in the lives of kids, and mine too!”

Rich (Entrepreneur) – “If anything, this is a labor of love. The kids I mentor 
bring as much to the table as I do.”

And, a few quotes from our mentees:
Pierre – “When our relationship started in elementary school, my mentor 
“J” told me that he believed in me and that if I worked hard, I could achieve 
what I wanted to. This was so important for me because I didn’t always have 
a father figure around to share with me those ideas.”

Trinity – “I can always rely on my mentor to help me with school or to even 
help me understand things better. I love her.”

Jaquay – “My mentor challenges me to be the best and to always do my best.”

Join us now by participating in Mentor St. Louis, contact Ryonnel Jackson, 
Director, Mentor St. Louis and Mentoring Initiatives at 314-335-8140. Or, visit 
www.bgcstl.org.
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SPRING 2014
TABLE FOR FOUR RECAP
The 7th Annual Table for Four event held on 

March 12, 2014 at the Four Seasons Hotel raised 

over $32,000, a 25% increase over the 2013 event! 

In its short history, the event has raised over 

$150,000 and educated St. Louis professionals 

about the Club’s mission and the young women 

aided by its programs. Proceeds from this event 

will support activities and experiences designed 

to help girls develop healthy lifestyles, positive 

self-esteem and make good decisions. Special 

thanks to St. Louis Airport Director, Rhonda 

Hamm-Niebruegge and St. Louis Convention & 

Visitors Commission President, Kitty Ratcliffe 

for joining us as this year’s event chairs. 

Rhonda Hamm-Niebruegge,  
Kitty Ratcliffe & Tammy Holland
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SUMMER CAMP 
COMING TO A CLUB 
NEAR YOU
The summer camp season is here and the 

BGCSTL is offering day camp at five locations 

this year. Our summer camp offers young 

people what they need and want most: trained 

professional staff who respect and listen to 

them; a safe environment where they can 

have fun and be themselves; and interesting, 

constructive activities that channel youthful 

energy into challenging pursuits. Summer will 

truly be a fun and dynamic experience that will 

spark creativity, engagement, and exploration 

through structured learning experiences. 

Camp begins at all County locations on June 

9th and City locations on June 16th. For more 

information, or to register, visit www.bgcstl.org.
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$10,000 - $99,999 
Incarnate Word Foundation
Missouri Alliance  

of Boys & Girls Clubs
Monsanto Fund
St. Louis County Government
The Saigh Foundation

$1,000 - $9,999
Acropolis Investment 

Management, LLC
Ally
Belden, Inc.
Suzanne M. Besnia  

and Victor Richey
Boys & Girls Clubs of America
Dentons
Express Scripts
Lathrop & Gage LLP
Lewis, Rice & Fingersh, L.C.
Mr. and Mrs. Rufus Moore
Mr. Victor Richey
Shanty Creek Resorts
Mrs. JoAnn Sha 
St. Louis Blues Fourteen Fund
Stifel Nicolaus
The  Leader’s Institute
UMB Bank
Walter Knoll Florist

$500 - $1,249
AT&T
BJC HealthCare
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Bonacorsi
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Brandon
Maxine Clark and Bob Fox
Commerce Bank
Ms. Teresa Crabtree
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Enterprise Leasing
Go! St. Louis
Hacienda Mexican Restaurant
Mrs. Rhonda K. Hamm-Niebruegge
Ms. Karen M. Jordan
Mrs. Ruth E. Kim  

and Mr. David T. Hamilton
Ms. Lyda Krewson
KSDK-Channel 5
Lacoste #375
Ms. Linda G. Leonard
Maryville University
Missouri Employers Mutual
NextGen Healthcare
Ms. Jennah Purk
Ms. Laura Radcliff
Ms. Kathleen Ratcliffe
Ms. Patricia Redington
Regions Bank
Retirement Plan Services LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome J. Schlichter
St. Louis Community College
Technology Partners
Webster University
Mr. Paul Weishaar
Mr. Eric Wood
Ms. Sharon D. Younge

$100 - $499
Mrs. and Mr. Stacy Arney
Ms. Carol Barnett
Mr. Louis Jared Boyd
Ms. Emily Brasel
Ms. Marilyn Bush
Mr. Chad Call  

and Mrs. Jennifer A. Call

Mr. Williams Carr
Cave Vineyard
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas B. Clifford, Jr.
Ms. Betsy Cohen
Copia Urban Winery
Crowne Plaza St. Louis - Clayton
Mr. Vernon Davis
Mr. Mark Deiermann
Mr. Adam Dematteis
Ms. Traci Dodson
Ms. Kelly Dulle
Edg-Clif Winery
Embassy Suites St. Louis - 

Downtown
Mr. and Mrs. Faulkenberg
Dr. Flint W. Fowler
Mrs. June McAllister Fowler
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Fowler
Ms. Kelly Gast
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick B. Green
Ms. Carolyn Green
Ms. Margaret Guest  

and Mr. Frank Hamsher
Mr. Clint Hasse
Ms. Gwenne Hayes-Stewart
Mr. James Heinzer
Hicks-Carter-Hicks LLC
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Holloway
Ms. Michelle Horton
Ms. Chie Hudgins
Ms. Maryum Hutchinson
Ms. Millicent Johnson
Ms. Ellen Jordan
Ms. Karley M. King
Ms. Jessica Lazaroff
Peggy Lents
Mr. and Mrs. Edward D. Little
Ms. Laura K. Lueken
Mr. Jason Malashock
Ms. Joyce McCauley
Moloney Securities Co., Inc.
NextGen Information Services, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Ahern Nigh
NIKE Factory Store 124
Ms. Traci O’Bryan
Ms. Brittany Ortman
Ms. Gwendolyn D. Packnett
Mr. Larry E. Parres
Ms. Jessica M. Perkins
Ms. Christine M. Ramatowski
Ms. Jacqueline Randolph
Mr. Harry K. Ratliff
Ms. Phyleccia Reed Cole
Reliable Life Insurance Co. 

Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Vernon Remiger
Ms. Nicole M. Ringenberg
Ms. Janice Rohan
Ms. Susan N. Rowe
Mr. and Mrs. Frank M. Sandy
Ms. Samantha Sheppard
Mr. Jerry Rosenblum  

and Ms. Ellen Sherberg
Mr. William Shultz
Drs. Joan and Sherman Silber
Mrs. Joan Snader
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Steinhoff
Mr. Drew Steinhoff
Barbara B. Stott
The  Westin, St. Louis
Mr. Spencer Toder
Mrs. Barbara Touchette
Ms. Bernice Varady
Ms. Dannelle D. Ward
Ms. Patricia D. Whitaker  

and Mr. Richard H. Miles
Mr. and Mrs. Clinton L. Williams
Ms. Bettie Williams
Mr. and Mrs. James Wolfe
Ms. Janice Wolters
Ms. Falon Wrigley
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Wrigley
Ms. Kristy Wrigley-Durer
YWCA Metro St. Louis
Ms. Hillary B. Zimmerman

Up to $99
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Allen
Ms. Christy Baze
Mr. Anthony Beasley
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin M. Beckerman
Ms. Lori Becklenberg
Ms. Theresa R. Beldner
Ms. Renee J. Bell
Ms. Kasey Bergh
Big River Running Company
Ms. Theresa Bond
Ms. Jeanne Bonzon
Ms. Barbara Bowman
Ms. Meredith A. Brengle
Ms. Angela Brennan
Mr. Jaylen Brooks
Mr. Jordan Brown
Mr. James Browning
Ms. Julie Bruns
Ms. Mikayla Burt
Ms. Terri Byas
Careervolution, LLC
Caruso’s Deli
Ms. Latasha Caruthers
Mr. Don Clair
Ms. Tamika J. Cole
Ms. Margaret Convy
Ms. Jaclyn Cotton
Ms. Lindsey Coyne
Mr. and Mrs. Rodney Crim
Mr. Andrew Daly
Ms. Filomena De Mario
Ms. Kelly Deloch
Detail Driven Car Wash
Mrs. Christiana M. Dixon
Ms. Melodie L. Donatelli
Drury Inns, Inc.
Mr. Freddie Dugger
Ms. Lori Eaton
Mr. Kelvin D. Ellison
Ms. Kathryn Ellrich
Ms. Pat Faser
Linda Fiehler
Mrs. and Mr. Staci Y. Ford
Ms. Deborah Shaw Franke
Ms. Corey Franklin
Froyo
Ms. Claire Fulk
Ms. Tracey L. Garcia-Walker
Ms. Marguerite Garrick
Ms. Sara Gerstner
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Gilbert
Mr. and Mrs. George Gipson
Ms. Dawn Gipson
Mrs. Mae Gordon
Ms. Carla Green
Ms. Toya Green
Ms. Anna Griggs
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Hales
Ms. Rosemary Hanley
Mrs. Leandra Haynes
Mrs. Sheridan Haynes
Ms. Audrey Henderson
Mr. Matthew Hill

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Hoelzer
Ms. Joi C. Holliday
Mr. Dionne Hollins
Ms. Cynthia Hunter-Johnson
Ms. Lydia R. Huston
Ms. Denise Johnson
Mr. Demetrius L. Johnson
Ms. Raquel Jones
Ms. Carol J. Jost
Ms. Julie A. Keil
Mr. Art King
Ms. Lauren Kingston
Ms. Taunya Kinney
Ms. Beth Klaustermeier
Ms. Kris Kleindienst
Mr. and Mrs. Ken E. Kotiza
Mr. James Kovacs
Ms. Cynthia Kramer
Ms. Emily Krebs
Ms. Natalie Krebs
Ms. Anna Kuwabara
Mr. Steve Long
Mr. Charlie Lordo
Ms. Jan Lott
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Lotz
Ms. Rhiana Luaders
Mrs. Lindsey Lutjens
Mrs. Caitlan Mackinnon-Patterson
Mr. Michael Malashock
Mr. James Martin
Ms. Audrey McFadden
Ms. Diane McGee
Ms. Susan P. McHaney
Ms. Anthanisha L. McMiller
Mr. and Mrs. James F. McNichols
Ms. Diane E. Metzger
Mrs. Rhonda Miles
Ms. Jessica Miller
Mr. Toran Mullins
Ms. Amber Mulvey
Ms. Aileen Murphy-Swift
MX Movies
Ms. Dawne D. Nasiruddin
Mr. Peter Neidorff
Ms. Ivy Neyland-Pinkston
Ms. Anna Noble
Nobleis Vineyards
Dr. Roderick Nunn
Mr. Geoff N. Nykin
Ms. Kala O’Connor
Ms. Dana L. Parker
Ms. Valerie E. Patton
Ms. Diane J. Peal
Ms. Rachel K. Perkins
Ms. Kim Plank
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Pollock
Ms. Shery Rafalowski
Ms. Angela D. Reed
Ms. Lisa Richter
Mrs. Megan K. Ridgeway  

and Mr. Curtis Ridgeway
Ms. Nicole Roach
Ms. Patricia A. Robertson
Ms. Arvella Robinson
Ms. Fannie Rodgers
Ms. Christine Rogers
Ms. Nicole Rose
Ms. Christy R. Ruegg
Ms. JoAnn Sanifer
Ms. Elizabeth Schulte
Ms. Kristine Schwend
Mrs. Lynn Sedlacek
Mr. Andrew Serkes
Mr. Brian Shockley
Ms. Denise Sleet

St. Louis Symphony
Ms. Andrea Y. Stallings
Starbucks
Ms. Karen G. Stewart
Ms. Amy Terschluse
The Cheshire
The Magic House, St. Louis 

Children’s Museu
Ms. Susan Trautman
Ms. Patricia Tripp
Tropicana Lanes
Ms. Dee Troutt
Ms. Elise Twesten
Ms. Jada Twesten
Upper Limits Rock Gym & Pro Shop
Mr. Patrick VanCleave
Ms. Viola Varble
Vitality Unlimited Spa
Ms. Meghan West
Ms. Samantha Whittaker
Ms. Amy Wielgos
Ms. Julie Willbrand
Ms. Mildred Williams
Ms. Jacqueline Witte

Tributes
Drs. Joan and Sherman Silber  

in congratulations to  
Stephanie and Ahern Nigh  
on their wedding

Drs. Joan and Sherman Silber  
in honor and memory of  
Howard Blackstone

Mr. Williams Carr  
in honor of Chris Murphy

Mr. and Mrs. Marvin M. Beckerman  
in honor of Flint Fowler
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Thanks to the following donors for their support. 
(February 1, 2014 – March 31, 2014)



ADAMS PARK CLUB 
314.633.7900 

4317 Vista Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63110

HERBERT HOOVER CLUB 
314.335.8000 

2901 N. Grand Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63107

O’FALLON PARK CLUB 
314.932.1371 

4343 West Florissant, St. Louis, MO 63115

SOUTHEAST MIDDLE SCHOOL CLUB 
314.953.7795 

918 Prigge Road, St. Louis, MO 63138

TWILLMAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CLUB 
314.335.8350 

11831 Bellefontaine Road, St. Louis, MO 63138

Visit us at www.bgcstl.org
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Mission Statement
The mission of Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis is 
to inspire and enable youth ages 6 to 18 to realize their full 
potential as productive, responsible and caring citizens. 

For more information or to receive 
additional copies of this newsletter, 
contact Shuntaé Shields Ryan at 
314.335.8009 or shuntae@bgcstl.org.

UPCOMING  
EVENTS

Country Club of St. Albans • 3165 St. Albans Road, St. Albans, MO 63073
A fun-filled tournament experience includes afternoon tee times, golf, lunch, live and silent auction, dinner and 
awards program. Both courses will be available for the tournament. One of the most anticipated Club events of 
the year, the tournament has helped increase awareness of the Boys & Girls Clubs of St. Louis and raise funds for 
health programs throughout the community.

Proceeds from the golf tournament are designated to vital Health & Life Skills programs, which teach our kids 
how to live healthy and productive lives. The Club provides children with drug, alcohol and violence prevention 
programs, teen pregnancy prevention, fitness and recreation, aquatics, nutrition, and more. Club members also 
benefit from free on-site dental and vision care. Our proven youth development programs empower the kids we 
serve to make positive choices that will lead them to successful adulthood and civic engagement.

For more information on how to get involved with the tournament, contact Christa Kagy at 314-335-8014 or visit 
www.bgcstl.org.

JIM BUTLER’S  
CHARITY GOLF CLASSIC 

Monday, June 16, 2014

facebook.com/bgcstlouis
twitter.com/bgcstlouis


